PTO NEWSFLASH
Email: ptocoolidge@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us
Blog: http://coolidgepto.wordpress.com/ The PTO has created a blog as an additional  
Facebook Group: “Calvin Coolidge PTO” http://www.facebook.com/groups/coolidgepto/ All parents, guardians, and staff are welcome to join our group on Facebook. It’s a great place to chat with the community or ask a question.
[bookmark: 149b61df77474e50__Hlt401396229][bookmark: 149b61df77474e50__Hlt401396228]Direct Donation: https://npo.justgive.org/coolidgepto There are many ways to help support the PTO, a direct donation is just one.
********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************
1. Teacher of the Month
1. Texas Roadhouse Dine Out Night- January 17th
1. PTO Meeting- Thursday, January 12th at 7PM
********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************
1.Teacher of the month has been great. Our winners, chosen at random from forms received, is Mrs. Rubin in October, Mrs. Fallis for November and Mrs. Pacheco for December. We will continue to draw a name each month and that teacher receives the nomination forms that were filled out for them by the kids and a free meal at Texas Roadhouse. If your child did not get to nominate someone, please contact Jenn at jluke88@gmail.com to get your nomination form.

2.Our next dine out night is on Tuesday, January 17th at the Texas Roadhouse on Lincoln Street in Worcester (only 5 minutes or so from Coolidge). Coolidge will receive 20% of the profits and we will be doing a 50/50 raffle. 

3.Save the date for our next PTO meeting on Thursday, January 12th at 7pm in the Media Center. Its helpful to receive feedback and volunteers for upcoming events. Did you know that most activities, speakers, buses to field trips, etc are funded by the PTO? Without your help and fundraisers these cannot take place.


To include news about your committee, fundraiser or PTO event in future newsflashes, please e-mail your submissions to Kristie Biando at kbiando74@gmail.com and Rachel Reeve at rachelreeve@yahoo.com

